From: Morgan, Dan

To: Melissa Garber
Cc: Register, Troy
Subject: RE: Driveway Access
Date: Wednesday, April 20, 2022 1:40:33 PM
Attachments: image001.png
Melissa,

The old existing driveway meets minimum FDOT standards for a single-family residence and the
Department has no objections/concerns for the continued use of the existing driveway as is. Good to
go! Please call/email if you have any questions. Thank you.

Dan Morgan
386-961-7066

From: Melissa Garber <mgarber@columbiacountyfla.com>

Sent: Friday, April 15, 2022 7:14 PM

To: Register, Troy <Troy.Register@dot.state.fl.us>; Morgan, Dan <Dan.Morgan@dot.state.fl.us>
Subject: Driveway Access

EXTERNAL SENDER: Use caution with links and attachments.

Good afternoon,

We have received a mobile home application for parcel 01515-000 for Theresa & Richard Stewart. |
just wanted to reach out and see if they have reached out to you for approval. Thanks! Have a great
weekend!

“The great gzﬁ qf

‘Easter is

Melissa Garber

Permit Technician

Columbia County

%ui(cfing and Zoning

135 NE Hernando Ave, Suite B-21
Lake City, Florida 32055
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Ph (386) 758-1007

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This e-mail message, including any attachments, is for the sole use
of the intended recipient(s) and may contain confidential, proprietary, and/or privileged information
protected by law. If you are not the intended recipient, you may not use, copy, or distribute this e-
mail message or it's attachments. If you believe you have received this e-mail message in error,
please contact the sender by reply e-mail and telephone immediately and destroy all copies of the
original message.




